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Subject: 

Install "No Trucks Over 3 Ton" on Luke Ave. at corner of S. Prairie Ave. and on eastbound  

Luke Ave., including the addition of a 3 ton weight limit on Walton Ave. from W. Newhall Ave. to Luke Ave. 
 
 

Details: 

This item was referred by Public Works.  This item approves a 3 ton truck restriction on Luke Avenue, both eastbound 
and westbound from S. Prairie Avenue to Walton Avenue.  Department of Public Works does not see any issues 
with installing this 3 ton limit. 

 

In addition to Luke Avenue, the Department of Public Works also recommends approval of a 3 ton truck limit on 
Walton Avenue from W. Newhall Avenue to Luke Avenue. 
 
The Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 

Options & Alternatives:  None  

 
 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost of installing signs for this truck restriction and 3 ton weight limit on Walton Ave. will be about $200 total 
and would be covered by the 2017 B&G Sign Budget (3310.54140).  

 

Executive Action: 
 If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their July 31, 2017 meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the August 15, 2017 Council meeting. 

 
 


